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BYLAW NOTICE
PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO CANNABIS BUSINESS LICENSE BYLAW- BYLAW
NO. 9792

Saskatoon City Council will consider a report from the City Solicitor on Monday, December 20, 2021
at 6:00 pm in Council Chambers City Hall (222 3rd Avenue N), recommending that City Council
consider Bylaw No. 9792, The Cannabis Business License Amendment Bylaw, 2021, which will:
e Amend the business license application fee for a new cannabis related business from
$4,500 to $500; and
e Amend the change of location fee for a cannabis related business from $125 to $500.

INFORMATION - Questions regarding the proposed amendment or requests to view the proposed
amending Bylaw may be directed to the following without charge:

Community Services Division, Community Standards

Phone: 306-986-3148 (Mark Wilson)

In response to the City of Saskatoon’s request for residents to assist with controlling the spread of
COVID-19, we ask that all submissions for the consideration of the Bylaw be submitted in writing.
Should you wish to provide comments to City Council, please visit saskatoon.ca/write-letter-
councilcommittees. If you are requesting to speak, please indicate this in your correspondence
and you will be contacted by a representative of the City Clerk’s Office with further information.

The Cities Act and City Council Bylaw No. 8171 require that City Council give Public Notice prior to
amending a bylaw for which public notice was a requirement at the time the bylaw was passed.




